
 

 

 

03 August 2018 

 

As you may be aware, changes to the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 

of 1986 (commonly known as “Proposition 65”) go into effect on August 30, 2018.  Tutco-Farnam 

Custom Products would like you to know, as a valued business partner, that we take compliance 

with laws and regulations seriously.  As a result, we have conducted a full analysis of our products 

and product labelling in accordance with Proposition 65 and made necessary changes to our 

labelling to ensure that we are in full compliance.  Such labelling can be found affixed to the 

product external packaging.  For bulk orders, labels are additionally affixed to the individual 

product packages as well.   

We expect that our Valued Business Partners are also aware of their responsibilities under 

Proposition 65.  As a courtesy, please note that distributors and retail sellers of our products 

are obligated under California law to ensure that the Proposition 65 warnings set forth in our 

labels are provided to consumers prior to or during the purchase of these products.   

Proposition 65 and its implementing regulations include specific instructions for ensuring that 

the information in on-product warnings (such as those on our products) are conveyed to 

consumers purchasing at “brick and mortar” stores, or via the internet or catalogues.  Please 

consult your counsel for further information.  See also Title 27, California Code of Regulations, 

Article 6 §§ 25600.2, 25602.      

We appreciate and look forward to our continued business relationship. Should you have specific 

questions regarding our products and our Proposition 65 compliance, please contact John 

Greene. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
John Greene 
Tutco-Farnam Custom Products 
(828) 654-1669 
jgreene@farnam-custom.com 


